The Village of Alsip
Has Scheduled a Public Information Meeting For
the Safe Routes to Schools Sidewalk Project Located near Hazelgreen Elementary School and Prairie
Junior High School

The Village of Alsip cordially invites all persons interested to attend the Public Meeting concerning the
proposed Safe Routes to School Sidewalk Project. The meeting is scheduled for the following date:

Date: Monday, September 18, 2023
Time: 7:00 PM

Location: Alsip Village Hall

4500 West 123" Street

Alsip, lllinois 60803

The purpose of this meeting is to discuss the proposed improvements, the project schedule, and obtain
public comments. Exhibits will be on display and representatives from the Village of Alsip and their
consultants will be present to discuss the project and answer questions. Written comments regarding the
project may be completed at the public meeting or mailed to the below address with post mark by
September 25, 2023.

The meeting location is accessible to persons with a disability. Persons with a disability planning to attend
this meeting should notify the individual listed below by September 14, 2023 if special accommodations
are needed. The contact person should be informed at the time of notification.

For more information contact:
Mr. Mike Fraider
Superintendent of Streets
Village of Alsip

4500 West 123™ Street

Alsip, lllinois 60803
mfraider@villageofalsip.org
(708) 385-6902 x2364



